
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dear Parent/carer, 

We will be running a free breakfast club for the year 6 pupils in SATS week, Monday 9th May  – Thursday 

12th May 8.10am-8.30am. This is to let the children come together as a year group, to enjoy sitting with 

their friends and chatting over breakfast, also helping to minimise any worries they may have over their 

coming SATS. 

On offer there will be toast and jam, a choice of cereal, milk, and juice. Please encourage your child to 

attend, we find this to be beneficial to their wellbeing as well as being a nice treat for them. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

School Inclusion Team. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GOOD LUCK YEAR 6 

 FROM ALL THE STAFF AT RAYNVILLE 
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